Ambedkar University Delhi

STUDENT SERVICES

No: AUD/4-1/2015/29 00 (16)
Dated: 15/7/2015
NOTIFICATION
There will not be any admissions on Saturday, the 18th of July 2015, as
it has been declared a holiday of Eid-ul-Fitr.
The Candidates who are offered admission to MA programmes in the
first list can get their documents verified and pay the fees‘on 16t - 17t of July

2015 and till 3 pm on 20t of July 2015. The second list for all MA programmes

will be notified on 20t July 2015 (after 6 pm).

Dean Student Services

Copy to:

Office of the Vice Chancellor
Office of the Pro- Vice Chancellor
Office of the Registrar
All Deans (SBPPSE, SCCE, SDS, SES, SHE, SHS, SLS, SUS)
Director (IT services)
All Deputy Registrar(s)/ Assistant Registrar(s)
7. All Programme Coordinators
8~ Webmaster - For uploading the website
9. Notice Boards; Notification File
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